
HOLIDAY LIGHTS DECORATION CONTEST

The winners of this year’s contest: 

1st Place, Steve Miske at 517 N. 53rd St.
2nd Place, Ivy Bolt at 5233 E Decatur St
3rd Place, Larry and Tina Guffy at 5745 E Decatur St.

These winners will be formally announced and introduced at the annual membership meeting on 
January 28th, 2023. Please plan on attending so you can congratulate these winners. 

I think it goes without saying, everybody who decorated their home in Dreamland was a winner. 
Marcia and I had a great time viewing your homes.

The holiday light contest was a big success. Dreamland never looked so beautiful and hopefully 
we can continue this tradition in the future. I do have a new idea for next year. I would like in 
addition to the holiday light decoration of our homes, we have an award for the best decorated 
block in Dreamland Villa.  To win, each house on your block must display Christmas/Holiday 
decorations visible from the street.  This will include just merely opening your blinds to display 
your Christmas tree.

Steve Malone, President, Dreamland Villa Retirement Community Board of Directors.

PS: Stock up on Christmas decorations at their low low discounted price. Just planning for next 
year.


